
 

 

16th October 2020 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Please direct your son/daughter to the ‘Remote Learning’ page located on the School’s website. Here, we have 

recently uploaded a number of Google Classroom and Zoom help and support videos and documents. From 

how to log into your Google Account right through to joining a live Zoom lesson. 

https://www.highamlaneschool.co.uk/remote-learning  

 

Kind regards 

 

Higham Lane School. 

https://www.highamlaneschool.co.uk/remote-learning

